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GMB members in York December 2016 
Great day was had by all 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any suggestions for next years social events please call the 
branch. 
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Merry Christmas to all our members from   
Durham Local Authority Branch 



Jimmy Jamieson  

Received GMB long service award Award 

Jimmy Jamieson received GMB long  award on Friday 
9th December from Regional secretary Billy Coates. 

Jimmy had been a member of GMB for 43 years, was 
Branch secretary at Durham city Council, then Branch 
president of Durham County Council Branch. 

During this time Jimmy supported many members and 
also received an award for Union learning programme, 
we all wish Jimmy all the best for his retirement. 
 

 



Les Timbey and 
Denis Smithson 
laying the 
wreath  on      
behalf of GMB 
at the             
remembrance 
service at    
County Hall 
Durham. 

Remembrance Day 2016 

GMB lay a wreath in County Hall 
Durham.  

Section 188 Redundancy Notices and Restructures 
in December and January 

 

 

Please contact the Branch if you receive a 
section 188 notice or your service is going 
through a restructure. 
 
GMB office—03000 268135 or e-mail 
gmb@durham.gov.uk  
 

♦  ♦  



Keep in touch with the local 
branch through our new social  

media accounts 

 

 

 Facebook  @durhamgmb  

 

 

 

Twitter: @gmbdurham 

 

 

 

    Instagram: @durhamgmb 

 

 

 

         Website: www.durhamgmb.info 

 

 

 

Please follow the above accounts to keep up to date 
with the latest news and events relating to your  

local branch. 

 

Keeping in touch with the Branch 



Liverpool Victoria Offers for GMB members 



Remembering Derrick Little 

Derrick Little was our Branch secretary from 1977-2006. 
 

Dennis   
Morgan    
laying a    
floral     
tribute 

 

 

 

 Children in Need 2016 

GMB Cake Bake 

Remember — You’re better off in the GMB 

How can I join the GMB 
Telephone the GMB office on  03000 268135  

GMB Bulletins 
Please note: up-to-the minute information for members is posted onto the Durham 

County Council bulletin board 

Les, Joy and Tracy 
This Year we raised 
£304 for Children 
in Need. 
Cake bake and raffle 




